STOCKHAM PRIMARY SCHOOL

THURSDAY NEWSLETTER
Issue No: 448




    Thursday 13th July 2017
Dear Parents,
This will be my final Head Teacher letter for this academic year. I feel extremely proud to be the Head Teacher of such a hard-working and happy school.  

Last Friday the FOS held the annual summer BBQ and disco. This was again a great event, with an even greater turn out than the year before. The weather was fantastic and the atmosphere was relaxed and happy. Thank you so much for all the hard work that the FOS members put into all our school events and also to Adrian Gleed who arranged for the fire service, prestige cars and community police officer to visit. This was the busiest year so far, and we raised £1164!

Year 6 have completed their mosaic of the red kite bird. This will soon be on display outside of Year 6 classroom on the external wall.

Year 1 children and staff are on their school trip to Bournemouth beach today! I hope they are having a lovely day and arrive safely back later today.

Last day of term – On Wednesday 19th July children can bring a non-electrical toy into school in a named carrier bag.  At the end of the day, some of the Year 5 girls will be selling lollies and ice cream tubs in the KS2 playground. The money raised will go towards KS2 playground markings. We were hoping to take part in Sal’s shoes collection but unfortunately the company are not taking any more registrations this year. 

Hot chocolate children: All of Year 2 for a wonderful year showing excellent learning powers and super behaviour.

Term ends on Wednesday 19th July at 12.10pm. Have a wonderful summer holiday!







Thank you,
Mrs Burbank.
PAs this week were Elliot K and Alec. Thank you for your help.  


Charity Marathon Run
Thank you to everyone who has sponsored me so far.  I will be running 26.2 miles in the Abingdon Marathon later this year. I am trying to raise money for 2 charities very close to my heart – Alzheimer’s Research UK and the British Heart Foundation.

Both charities are focused on finding cures for diseases that affect people of all ages (not just the elderly) in so many families across the UK.

I’m training hard and I am determined to finish the race in a good time and not let myself or those who kindly sponsor me down!

If you are able to make a donation – however small – it would be greatly appreciated.

Please visit my Just Giving Page to donate on line: http://uk.virginmoneygiving.com/PennyCharlton
Alternatively, please send in a donation to the school office.

Many thanks

Penny (School Office)


 
             
CLASS NEWS
 Year F   This week we enjoyed working with KS1 and Year 6 during the games afternoon. 
               We have completed a piece of writing about our time in Foundation and we have 
               played a 2D and 3D shape game.
 Year 1   We have enjoyed a very sporty week in Year 1 and loved our Tennis Festival and 
               Games Day. In art we have made seaside creatures out of clay. We are looking 
               forward to painting these in bright colours too.

 Year 2   This week we have had a great time presenting our chocolate homework models 
               to the rest of the class! The standard of these, and the work and imagination which
               has gone into them has been outstanding - thank you parents for your help and 
               support.  We have also balanced this with thinking about healthy eating in DT!

 Year 3
This week we have had a fantastic time at the Tennis Tournament and also our 

               school games.  We have also been problem solving in maths and making our stop 

               go animation stories.
 Year 4   This week Year 4 have written their own odes in English and have been solving multiplication problems in maths.  We enjoyed taking part in the Tennis Tournament on Monday and School Games on Tuesday (despite the rain!).  In PSHCE we have been learning about growth and fixed mindsets.
 Year 5   This week in Year 5, we have been very sporty! On Monday we played tennis and learnt new skills. We also had our school games on Tuesday and even more sport on Thursday! 

 Year 6   This week in Year 6 we have been working hard putting the finishing touches to

               our leavers assembly.  We have also been working on a school logo mosaic.
Soaring High
This week the following children have earned “Soaring High”:

Year F   All of Foundation for such an amazing assembly!

Year 1   Theo for amazing art work this week. Your clay seaside creature was exceptional
              and so carefully created. Isaac for a superb improvement in the classroom and 
              for trying so hard to work independently. Well done boys! 

Year 2   All of Year 2 for another fantastic year of hard work, amazing progress and great 
              fun! 

Year 3   All of Year 3’s parents for being so supportive over the year.  Thank you from Mr

              Burbank and Mrs Kerman.
Year 4   Milly for always trying hard and challenging herself.  Barnaby for some great 
              multiplication work in maths.
Year 5   The whole of Year 5 for having a brilliant year; all of the children have shown a 
              determined, positive attitude towards their work, friendships and school life! 
Year 6   All of Year 6 for an amazing year.  You have all worked so hard, I’m very proud of

              you all.
Well done everyone!
Tidy Tiger

This week Tidy Tiger goes to Val, Rose and Mrs Burbank for having the tidiest room. Well done! 
Attendance Ted

Attendance Ted was awarded to Year 5 for having the best attendance last week, they will be looking after Attendance Ted next week.  Well done Year 5!
School Uniform
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Place your order by
Friday 11th August
2017 for back to
school delivery.

DON'T LEAVE
IT TOO LATE!

ACT NOW

BEAT THE
RUSH#
Visit your local store
19 or order online at:

18

Order your son/daughter's uniform online or visit the
store NOW! Do NOT leave it until the last moment. Remember after 11th August
2017 we cannot guarantee to have stock in time for when your child goes back  PMIG
to school. We don’t want to let you down so help us to help you!

AND SO MUCH MORE




If you need new uniform please order online or by telephone.  The website is pmgschoolwear.co.uk and the order line is 0800 4046644.

Book bags and PE bags are also available to be purchased from pmgschoolwear.










